
TCET Report for January GA

We hope you all had an enjoyable Christmas and a very 
Happy New Year to you all.

TCET at the moment only has one up coming event and 
that is the visit to Valencia on the 18th April.  Details 
are on the website, Jeanie James is hosting this.

We were supposed to be having a TCET meeting on the 
17th January but due to half of the team on holidays it 
was felt to be of more benefit in February.  If any of 
you want to make suggestions for days trips, we would 
be glad to discuss them.

There will be another shopping trip planned, this time 
taking in Ikea, which we don’t seem to have visited for 
a while and know its always popular.  Also on this same 
trip we will take in the Bioparc, as the 18th April trip is 
going to the Oceanographic.  

Also myself, Bob and Sandra Welham would collectively
like to thank, very much, Jeanie James and Mary 
Briggs for stepping in to host the Christmas trip to 
Roquetas at the 11th hour.  We were extremely grateful
for all their efforts.

We will be discussing many different options to offer 
the membership during the year so keep checking the 
website for details.
Sonia Higginson – Co-Ordinator TCET


